District of Peachland

A PUBLIC NOTIFICATION

PEACHLAND

ON THE LAKE

February 12, 2025

NOTIFICATION OF ROAD CLOSURE & HIGHWAY
DEDICATION REMOVAL

In accordance with the Community Charter (s.40 & 94), the Corporation of the District of Peachland gives notice
of its intention to adopt a highway closure bylaw and a highway dedication removal bylaw for a portion of Tailyour
Lane, as shown in bold on the diagram below. Council will consider adoption of these bylaws at a future regular
Council meeting, date yet to be determined.

Persons who believe they will be affected by these bylaws may make representation to Council by way of written
correspondence, or in-person directly to Council. Written correspondence can be emailed to
corporateservices@peachland.ca, or dropped off at Municipal Hall at 5806 Beach Avenue up until 4 pm of the
date of the meeting for adoption. To schedule an opportunity to make a representation to Council, please email
corporateservices@peachland.ca for more information. All submissions received by the deadline will be provided
to Council and become part of the public record.

Enquiries relating to this road closure should be directed to the Planning Department at planning@peachland.ca.
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